SYDENHAM CEMETERY PROPOSED NEW ASHES MEMORIAL
GARDEN

The Parks Manager submitted a report outlining a proposal to develop a new
Ashes Memoria Garden at Sydenham Cemetery, in the space occupied by the
former Sexton’sresidence. The proposed development plan will be referred to the
Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board and circulated to residents for comment.

The Committee decided:

1. That the new ashes memorial garden proposal at Sydenham Cemetery be
developed as per the proposed concept plan and as funds alow, following
community consultation.

2. That full community consultation be undertaken on the proposa prior to
work commencing which will be staged as funds alow for the full
devel opment.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


